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Comments: The proposed Telephone Gap timber-harvesting project should not go forward.

We, here in New England, are in the midst of trying to sort out our ecological goals in a time of rapid climate
change.

This forest is very special, and we ought to know exactly why we are proposing to cut it. Without clarity, we
should turn down the proposal. If that were to happen, we could always re-propose the project 10 or 20 years
from now. So, I'm a NO, LEAVE THINGS AS THEY ARE at this time.



